
Lake Sawyer Hawks 
November 7, 2013 

Cedar Grange #534---Maple Valley 
 
 

7:06-----Meeting Called to order by Marlow Anderson (president)---there were 22 
persons present---Charles Vencill (treasurer) gave a financial report 
 
7:16-----General Discussion---Richard Weaver (vice president) reported that 
renewed (AMA) membership through R/C Hobbies will save you $15.00---
December 6 is the date for the joint Christmas Party (LSH and FGF) starting at 6:00 
pm---it was decided that the use of the field for paragliding would not work---
Randy Lane gave a report on the batteries and the charging station---signs to aid 
in correct charging are needed and will be made---Marlow has a generator which 
can be used to charge the batteries 
 
7:45-----Meeting Adjourned     


